1 8 ' 12th May, 1949. ‘
: Dear Sirs, , . i

I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th ultimo
enclosing one from the Owners of the motorship " IMPERIAL
NANAIMO", and in view of their remarks, the Committee have now
given instructions for the vessel's class to be withdrawn from
, the Reglster Book end (s..) inserted in lleu thereof indlcating
‘withdrawal of class at Owners' request. :

\ I shell be glad if you will kindly edvise |
them accordingly. : !
Yours falthfully,

) senk M “h‘ 920) ;i
_%%5?:;@ 2021
Clasgification Committee
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